
8.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 

 

 

06/03/16 A letter addressed to School Board and Superintendent Gronseth from 

retiring teacher Mary Ann Harala, expressing her appreciation of the 

District Retirement Reception and her pleasure teaching in the Duluth 

Public Schools. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


